
 

UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN 

 
NOTICE REGARDING UPDATED SYSTEM BANNER  

ON THE COURT’S ELECTRONIC CASE FILING SYSTEM 
  

Effective on January 26, 2021, the following system warning banner will be updated 
on the landing page of the court’s case management/electronic case filing system.  
 
This is a restricted government website for official court business only. All activities 
of CM/ECF subscribers or users of this system for any purpose, and all access 
attempts, may be recorded and monitored by persons authorized by the federal 
judiciary for improper use, protection of system security, performance of 
maintenance and for appropriate management by the judiciary of its systems. By 
subscribing to CM/ECF, users expressly consent to system monitoring and to official 
access to data reviewed and created by them on the system. If evidence of unlawful 
activity is discovered, including unauthorized access attempts, it may be reported to 
law enforcement officials. 
 
By accessing the court’s case management/electronic case filing system, the users of 
the system agree per the terms of the updated system warning banner language.  

 
 
Dated: January 25, 2021  Todd M. Stickle  
  Clerk of Court 
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